Parnjit Singh

From: Alan Wito

Sent: 14 October 2021 14:51
To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/4050/L

Hi

Please log as letter of support for this application.

Thanks

Alan Wito

Senior Planner (Conservation)

Telephone: 020 7974 6392



From: Redington Frognal

Sent: 13 October 2021 21:09
To: Alan Wito <Alan.Wito@Camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Juliette Sonabend

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/4050/L



Dear Alan,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit a representation in respect of application 2021/4050/L.

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum wishes to endorse the application to install a plaque at 49 Hollycroft Avenue in commemoration of Sir Isaiah Berlin's residency here. We are pleased to support the celebration of the area's cultural heritage.

Kind regards,

Nancy Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum https://www.redfrogforum.org

https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF REDINGTON FROGNAL NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

On Wed, 13 Oct 2021 at 17:45, Alan Wito <<u>Alan.Wito@camden.gov.uk</u>> wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2021/4050/L

Y570021

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.